
 
 
 
 
 

May 5, 2010 
 
Mr. Doug Vickery 
Director of Quality 
DuBose National Energy Services, Inc. 
900 Industrial Drive 
Clinton, N.C.  28328 
 
 
SUBJECT: NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION INSPECTION REPORT 

99900861/2009-201, NOTICE OF VIOLATION TO DUBOSE, NATIONAL 
ENERGY SERVICES, INC. (DNES) 

 
Dear Mr. Vickery: 
 
Thank you for your March 22, 2010, letter responding to the Notice of Violation (NOV) discussed 
in the subject U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Inspection Report.   
 
We have reviewed your letter and find it responsive to the NOV documented in inspection report 
(IR) 99900861/2009-201.  At this time, we have no further questions or comments.  However, 
we may review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future NRC staff 
inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and maintained.   
 
Mr. Daniel Pasquale, the NRC Inspection Team Leader, has been in contact with your staff to 
discuss the aforementioned letter.  Should you have further questions or comments, please 
contact him at (301) 415-2498 or via email at Daniel.Pasquale@nrc.gov.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA for/ 
 
 

Richard Rasmussen, Chief   
Quality and Vendor Branch B 
Division of Construction Inspection 
   & Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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